Dear Sir/Madam (s)

I am writing to express my concern about the proposed development of new houses in Lymm due to the lack of
high school places in Lymm High.

At the time we moved there were some spaces in the high school
for children not in feeder schools. We decided not to change our children’s primary schools as they were doin,
well and settled. We made the assumption that we could apply (and expect to get) a School place- in
Lymm High due to our proximity to the School. This year we have been told (by Warrington admissions team)
-probably won’t get a place, as for the last two years no children who were not in feeder schools got a

place.

As there are not enough places now where will people moving in to new houses with older children have to
send them to school? It is ridiculous to say what Lymm needs is more leisure facilities!!! We need more school
places for local children. It is ridiculous that Lymm High takes children living miles away because they were
sent to a feeder school. There should be places for children who move into the area - especially if new houses
are being planned.

I think until education has been addressed the plan for development should not go ahead.

Yours faithfully





